
 
 

UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 
 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
 

REFERENCE: IC 5629 UNEP 2022  
Expert Consultant in Communication and Knowledge Management. 

 
 

Date: August 17, 2022 

 
Greeting from United Nations Development Programme (UNDP). We refer 
to Process 5629 UNEP 2022, in particular, we inform you that the office has 
taken the decision to cancel the process in reference; however, soon we will 
be re-tendered.  
 
We appreciate your interest in our competitive processes, and invite you to 
stay informed of our procurement publications on the following website: 
http://procurement-notices.undp.org/search.cfm  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Procurement Unit 
UNDP, Panama Office  


